From: ianraisbeck

Sent: 30 July 2020 07:54
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: (PLAN/2020/0568)
Dear Sirs,

I am writing in support of the Goldsworth Road application.

As someone who has worked in Woking for the last 17 years I have seem first hand the fantastic work that
York Road Project do in support of homeless people in the borough.

These plans, which include a purpose built facility for YRP, will massively help them and their clients as
they seek to achieve their aim of defeating homelessness in Woking.

I therefore would urge you to approve this application as I believe that it would be a truly positive thing to
happen to Woking and for those who are forced to sleep on the streets.

Yours sincerely

Ian Raisbeck

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



